Governor’s Ranch Elementary PTA

General Meeting Minutes

Monday, March 12, 2018, 7pm

GRE Library

Meeting called to order by Allie Burdick
Carla Fast moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Michelle Myers
In Attendance:  
Melisse Baerren, Jillian Benson, Laura Bliss, Valerie Braginetz, Ruth Brown, Janice Brunett, Allie Burdick, Katie Bostwick, Laurie Dalesio, Rebecca Dickey, Kaycee Farrell, Mike Farrell, Carla Fast, Tamara Frainier, Chachi Hernandez, Bill Ledebuhr, Nicole Lofalo, Ryan Lucas, Michelle Myers, Helen Noakes, Nic Pagano, Tricia Ptak, Vicki Schopfer, Christina Starns
Officers’ Reports: 

Treasurer:  Ruth Brown
· Account balance – just over $20,000
· End of year balance expected to be $4,500

· YTD community nights total is $2,000, which is lower than what was collected during the same time last year

· No changes to expenses
· Working with teachers to distribute Excel funds

· 6th grade teachers have changed their submission and will be using their funds to take the kids to see A Wrinkle in Time
· Working with Mary Baca to pay for approved technology initiatives 

· Grant money will be used to fund the school store for the balance of the year; year book sales will help fund next year’s store 

Membership:  Melisse Baerren 
· No changes since last meeting – 113 members

· Selling tickets on Tuesday (and possibly Wednesday) for this Thursday’s mother/son event at Elvis Cinemas (Zookeper)
2nd VP:  Becky Dickey
· Community Events
· Bad Daddy’s Burger raised $295
· March 21st 4-8 pm - Panera
· March (all month long) - Kid2Kid will donate 10% of sales when GRE is mentioned

· April – Chick-fil-A
· Working on rent-the-rock fundraising idea
· We will be hosting a craft fair on May 5th in the gym from 10 am – 2 pm; Mary Hung to coordinate; vendors will be charged a fee to set up a booth; working on securing taco truck, kettle corn, snow cones; will be advertising via flyers, the gazette, Facebook, electronic reminders, marketplace & the school marquis 
· Potential fundraiser:  Viewing of the documentary Screenagers; appropriate for kids 10 and over; tickets will be sold for $10 each; after selling 50 tickets, the school will benefit from the balance of the proceeds
Principal: Valerie Braginetz
Welcome Ryan Lucas, our new principal
President: Allie Burdick 
Teacher appreciation week is May 7-11
· Coffee and donuts will be provided on the 7th 

· PTA funds will be used to pay for a staff lunch (as of now, to be catered by Panera) 

Karla Fast moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Michelle Myers
Meeting Adjourned at 8:02 pm 

Minutes complied by Amy Grantowitz, Co-Secretary
